
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 6/16/2011 4:04:03 PM 
To: 'Phillips, Paul S.' (paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: NDT committee meetings and Mr. Corrippo's contact info 

Paul-
Sounds good. I might be down at the PUC late tomorrow. I will give you a call if I get down there. 

From: Phillips, Paul S. [mailto:paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2011 3:59 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: RE: NDT committee meetings and Mr. Corrippo's contact info 

Thanks John. Moving on to Energy Div in a couple weeks, starting July 1 - managing retail rate design 
and some IDSM related work. 

Let's get together sometime soon when you're here. 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2011 3:53 PM 
To: Phillips, Paul S. 
Subject: RE: NDT committee meetings and Mr. Corrippo's contact info 

Paul 
Peter's phone number is 415-817-8160. His email is pkd @exchanqe.PQe.com. Megan is now in 

procurement. Most likely, I will be handling the NDCTP matters in the future. Are you in the Energy 
Division now? What areas will you be handling? 

From: Phillips, Paul S. [mailto:paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2011 3:18 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: NDT committee meetings and Mr. Corrippo's contact info 

John, 

I'm not sure whether Megan is still managing the NDCTP for PG&E, but I'm just reaching out to 
see whether you might be able to send me Peter Corippo's contact information. I'd like to get 
information about PG&E's next scheduled NDT Committee meetings. 
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Thanks in advance! 

Best, 

Paul 
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